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From: Lisa J. Roberts
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 2:22 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Hold water rates steady

CAUTION – This email came from outside of Zone 7 Water Agency. Do not open attachments or click on 
links in suspicious emails. 

Hello - 

I realize that there are upward price pressures everywhere, but I am asking the Zone 7 Water Board to 
adopt the Finance Committee’s recommendations to keep rates the same. 

Lisa Roberts 
Pleasanton, CA 


